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9 October 2024 

 

Dear Families of Reception Children 

 

Transition / Settling-In Survey 

 

As we approach the end of this first half term, we hope that your child has settled well 

into school life here at St Michaels and that starting school has been a positive 

experience for both you and your child. 

 

Your views and opinions are important to us as we constantly seek to improve our 

practices.  I would be grateful if you could spend some time completing our survey by 

clicking the link here so that we can evaluate our transition processes for Reception 

children.   

 

The survey can be completed anonymously, but if there is a particular aspect pertinent 

to you or your child that you would like to discuss with a member of school staff please 

do so, as it is difficult to rectify specific issues from an anonymous response. 

 

The survey will be open for you to complete up until 25th October.  When all the 

responses have been collated, a summary will be distributed for your information.  

 

Many thanks for your co-operation.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Berry 

Headteacher  
 

http://www.st-michaelangels.calderdale.sch.uk/
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